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JANUARY 2024 NEWSLETTER 
Happy New Year 

 

We start this year with good news.  We have a full committee, probably for the first time for some 

years, and are very grateful to Martin Wood and Michael Andrews for volunteering to join us.  
The committee therefore are : 

 

President   Gordon Lamb (Farnborough) 

Hon Secretary   Janet Guess (Hawley) 

Hon Treasurer   Carl Taylor (Cove) 

League Secretary  Martin Wood (Mytchett) 

Competitions Secretary Michael Andrews (Farnborough) 

Match Secretary  Andy Thompson (Yateley) 

Support Officer 1  John Guerin (Cove) 

Support Officer 2  Harrison Ash (Cove) 

 

Fees 

Further good news is that Affiliation Fees will be halved and League Entry Fees waived for one 

year.   Affiliation forms will be sent out shortly. 

 

Association Matches 

The Association will be playing three matches next year – against London Scottish at Camberley 

Indoor on 10 March,  against Bowls Hampshire at Yateley on 17 July and against West Surrey at 

Mytchett BC on 14 September .  Please let Andy (andy40church@hotmail.com) know if your club 

would like to put in a rink. 

 

Competitions Finals 

The finals will take place at Farnborough on 24 August. 

 

League Programme 

The League fixtures are already available on the Association website and have been sent to club 

contacts. 

 

Membership Recruitment 

Don’t forget Camberley IBC are offering £40.00 to local outdoor clubs who recruit new bowlers 

and then recommend them to the club as members. John Guerin is managing the scheme and so, 

if your club wishes to take advantage of the offer, please let John know. 

(Guerin.john63@gmail.com). 

 

Contact Details 

Please complete the associated contact form as appropriate and return to me. 

 

Best wishes 

Janet Guess 

Aldershot & District B.A. 

BBowlingAssociation 
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